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For more information about the West Waukesha Bypass Project, 
please visit: https://projects.511wi.gov/westwaukeshabypass/

Greetings from the Wisconsin Department of Transportation

Listed below are a few updates regarding the West Waukesha Bypass project work through mid-August.

COMPLETED: Nighttime Closures for Storm Sewer Operations on Meadowbrook
Crews were able to complete all storm sewer installation ahead of schedule and will not require an overnight closure of Meadowbrook 
Road Friday, August 4. Thank you for your patience during these closures! 

Paving Operations:
As part of the project, crews have scheduled paving operations to begin the week of August 7, which will include nighttime saw cutting 
from Northview Road south to Summit Avenue (HWY 18). Please note there will be noise associated with saw cutting and that steps are 
taken to minimize these effects. 

Temporary Traffic Signals:
As part of this project, crews have installed temporary traffic signals at the intersection of Summit Avenue (HWY 18) and Meadowbrook 
Road (County TT). The temporary signals will be activated within the next few weeks.

Ongoing Corridor Work Activities:
•	 Utility work continues along the corridor.
•	 Storm sewer work continues along the corridor
•	 Grading and excavating.

If you would like to receive project updates via email as they become available, 
please contact the Public Involvement Lead to have your email added to the project 
update distribution list.

The project team thanks you for your patience and 
understanding throughout this Project!

Please note that all work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
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